
We support students in seeking cultural and educational experiences in other countries or school settings.
Planning for such an experience should begin the year before the proposed study.

Students must write a letter of intent to the school principal to leave the system to study in another location. This
letter should clearly explain the student's plan for study away. The student and parents must meet with successful
fulfillment of the Cape Elizabeth graduation requirements. A semester of study away may affect the sequence of
required courses as most of Cape Elizabeth academic courses are a year long. The families and school should
plan the student's experience so that re-integration occurs at the beginning of a semester or year. The Cape
Elizabeth School Department does not provide correspondence-type courses for students traveling for extended
periods.

An official transcript or record of the experience to be added into the Cape Elizabeth academic record is required
and will be incorporated into the student transcripts according to the high school's procedure.
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